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COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

Positive comments received via our new PowerEngage civic engagement tool: 
 

 
 

 

ADDITIONAL ITEMS OF INTEREST 
 

• Edgewater Police Officer William McNamee recently accepted a position with the Thornton Police 
Department and his last day here in Edgewater was 11/24. Officer McNamee came to us in 2019 
from the Logan County Sheriff’s Office and prior to that had been a police officer for the City of 
Sterling. He served on the Jefferson County Regional SWAT team for the last two (2) years and trained 
several of our younger officers as an F.T.O. We know that we’re not always the final destination for 
everyone on their journey so we wish those that move on nothing but success & fulfillment. We have 
begun the recruiting and application process for Police Officer and look forward to adding someone 
new to the team soon. 

• We have begun the process of applying to participate in the national Active Bystandership for Law 
Enforcement (A.B.L.E.) project. ABLE aims to create a police culture in which officers routinely 
intervene as necessary to prevent misconduct, avoid mistakes, and promote officer health and 
wellness. It is a tedious application process that includes letters of support from community 
organizations but we are very excited about the program and feel it will take Edgewater P.D. to the 
next level. If you’re interested in knowing more about the ABLE program, you can check it out at:  
Active Bystandership for Law Enforcement (ABLE) Project  
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